
 
 

To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  
 
18 February 2022 
 
Gauteng Government takes Smart Mobility Weekends Campaign to Rand West  
 
The Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport will be continuing with rolling out 
its road enhancement and maintenance programme, namely the Smart Mobility 
Weekend Campaign, in the Rand West Local City Municipality this weekend, 19 and 
20 February 2022. 
 
The Smart Mobility Weekends serve to ensure that public roads in Gauteng are well 
maintained, to allow for the easy movement of people and goods, in line with the 
Department's broader strategy of Growing Gauteng Together Through Smart 
Mobility. 
 
Spearheaded by MEC Jacob Mamabolo, and undertaken in conjunction with 
municipalities, this campaign is aimed at creating partnerships, across all spheres of 
government to improve the road upkeep programmes of local and provincial road 
networks. 
 
Activities include, but not limited to, grass cutting; patching of potholes; undertaking 
road markings; installing signage and fixing traffic lights. 
 
Media is invited to attend the event scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: Saturday and Sunday, 19 and 20 February 2022 
 
Time: 10h00 
 
Venue: Randfontein Local Municipality 
 
For more information please contact Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or Theo 
Nkonki on 082 719 6404 E-mail: PressOffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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